
News from Stoke by Nayland C of E Primary School – February 2024 

We have had a very busy start to the Spring Term with the children competing at the 
Hadleigh Swimming Gala and coming 4th out of 10 teams.  An amazing day with our 
Faith Council at our Hub Prayer Day held at Hadleigh United Reform church where our 
children mixed with children from other schools within our hub and worked together to 
create a prayer book which will be given to each school.  

 

We held a whole school Victorian Day where everyone dressed up as Victorians and the 
children had Victorian Style lessons throughout the morning and an opportunity to 
explore Victorian items in the afternoon.  

Our younger children have visited Gainsborough House to learn about the life and times 
of Gainsborough and our older children have visited Snape Maltings to work on their 
Arts Award in a day.  Our love for learning has shone through and our children's 
confidence has increased with these opportunities. 

 

 


